
 

 

 

                                               

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

 

London Virgin Mini-Marathon in Schools 

Last week we held our Mini Marathon in Schools and Cross Country event. 

Everyone ran well on a very blustery morning.  Thank you to everyone for 

supporting our fundraising for Stormbreak to help them continue the work 

they do in schools supporting children's emotional well being through physical 

activity. We raised £102 through the run and cake sale, thank you . 

Well done to our medal winners! 

      Newsletter: 11th October 2021 

FOLS 

AGM Tuesday 19th October Saul Village Hall 8 pm—everyone 

is welcome! 

100 Club 

We are still a few numbers away from being able to hold our first 

draw, please visit the FOLS shop to purchase your number(s) 

https://shop.thefols.org.uk/ 

Halloween Disco—Thursday 21st October at ElmoreVillage Hall 

Further information about the disco and how to purchase tickets 

will be going out this week. 

 

Harvest Festival  

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Harvest Festival collection. We added our donations to those of St Law-

rence and loaded 14 boxes of food and toiletries into the Food Bank van. 

 Thank you to all the families who came to the Harvest Service, it was a lovely community cele-

bration and we all enjoyed meeting Bishop Rachel.  A special thank you to the children who 

read so well, she was very impressed with all of you and the pupils' artwork 

which looked lovely in the church.  

 

 

    Forest School – Term 1 and 2 

Tuesday 

 

   12th October:           Swift class 

 19th October:           Goldfinch class 

 2nd November: Skylark class 

 9th November:  Swallow class 

 16th November: Swift class 

 23rd November: Goldfinch class 

 30th November; No Forest School 

 7th December: Skylark class 

 

 

ESFA 7 aside football tournament 

Our football team played in the ESFA 7 aside small schools football tournament at 

Oxtalls Sports Centre last Thursday. They looked very smart in their kit and all 

members of the team played with commitment and energy. There were 6 schools 

in the tournament and our team came 3rd overall. They were also the only school 

to take a point off the winning team! Well done, a great start to the season.  
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Tuesday 12th October Swift Class to Forest School 

Tuesday 19th October  Goldfinch Class to Forest School 

FOLS AGM—8pm at Saul Village Hall 

Wednesday 20th October Last day of term for children 

Thursday 21st  and Friday 22nd October  Inset days—staff only 

Thursday 21st October FOLS Halloween Disco at Elmore Village Hall 

25th—29th October Half Term holiday 

Tuesday 2nd November Skylark Class to Forest School 

Tuesday 9th November Swallow Class to Forest School 

Tuesday 16th November Swift Class to Forest School 

Friday 23rd November Goldfinch Class to Forest School 

Tuesday 7th December Skylark Class to Forest School 

Wednesday 8th December Christmas Concert with iSing Pop! 

Wednesday 15th December Whole school visit to the pantomime 

Friday 17th December Last  day of term 


